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Dear Asia Pacific Bridge Federation NBOs,  

 

GREETINGS!!  

I hope this finds you all well and looking forward to our freedom to travel the world and 

finally being able to play Bridge face to face again.  

  

APBF consists of NBOs from Zone 4, Zone 6 and special invitee Zone 7.  The Asia Cup 

Championships was incorporated (when Bridge was included as a sport in the Asian 

Games) to be played every four years as a  "Road to Asian Games".   The Asian Games 

has been postponed to next year, but fortunately, most of our countries have been 

relaxing the COVID 19 regulations so that it will be possible to organise face to face 

Bridge Championships again.  

  

The President of the  Indonesian Contract Bridge Association (ICBA), Prof. Miranda S. 

Goeltom,  has generously offered to host the 4th Asia Cup, this year, keeping our Asian 

community tradition.   

 The Championships will take place from October 9 - 15, 2022 at the Aryaduta Hotel in 

Jakarta, Indonesia.   

  

Categories will be Men, Women, Mixed and Senior Teams. Our hosts will follow up with 

all the details to you in their next communication to formally invite you all to participate.  

  

Lets celebrate a bright future for us all by coming together to compete in our beloved 

sport... Bridge.  

  

Looking forward to meeting you all in October, and wishing you all good health and 

happiness.  

  

 

Esther C. Sophonpanich   

President  

Asia Pacific Bridge Federation  


